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The PVS Technical Committee had the following activity last month.

Online Meet Entry (OME) for SC Senior and Junior Championships – The OME for SC 
Senior and Junior Championships appeared to be a success.  There were very few 
questions or problems in using the system.

Meet Announcements – The Technical Committee continues to work with the PVS 
Administrator on reviewing meet announcements for completeness and compliance 
with USA-S and PVS rules and policies.

Comments and suggestions are always welcome.
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